May 6, 2011

Mr. Wayne T. Lemoi

Director, Office of Pipeline Safety
PHMSA Southern Region

233 Peachtree Street

Suite 600

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

SUBJECT:  CPF 2-2011-5006W Warning Letter

Dear Mr. Lemoi:

Hunt Crude Oil Supply Company is in receipt of the above referenced letter dated April |
6, 2011, and is submitting this letter to inform you that the probable violation noted has
been remedied, and is currently being included in a revision of HCOS Company Integrity
Management Program. The change to the IM Program, once the update is completed,

will be available for review upon the next inspection cycle

Thank you for your assistance in this matter, and should you have any questions, please !
feel free to contact me at 251-771-6953. '

Sincerely,

Conetd D Pelllegr

Caroll D. Pellegrin
Environmental & Safety Representative
Hunt Crude Oil Supply Company

RECEIVED may o 2017
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